
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – CHANGE OF VENUE 

EQUESTRIAN NSW GENERAL MEETING 

 
Dear Member 

In response to feedback from our members, the Equestrian NSW General Meeting has been moved to 

a larger venue. 

It will NOT be held at the Sydney International Equestrian Centre (SIEC).   It will now be held in the 

Magnoleas Room at the Mandavilla Event Centre commencing at 6:00pm  Tea and coffee will be 

provided. 

ENSW Members are all invited to attend, members who have proxy votes will need to submit these to 

the office by Tuesday 24 February for verification. Proxy votes will not be accepted at the meeting. 

The Mandavilla Event Centre, 1788 The Horsley Drive, Horsley Park (just around the corner from SIEC). 

 

 

 
Bruce Farrar 
Chief Executive Officer 
Equestrian NSW 
 


